Changes to the Publication System of the Journal of Chemical Engineering of Japan

The Society of Chemical Engineers, Japan (SCEJ) has published the Journal of Chemical Engineering of Japan (JCEJ) since 1968. Currently, the JCEJ is published in print and electronically through J-STAGE, but we have been considering the use of overseas publishers in order to make the JCEJ available to more researchers around the world. Therefore, we have decided that the JCEJ will be published by Taylor & Francis from January 2023.

The main changes that will occur with the transition are as follows:
· OA (Open Access)
· Elimination of print editions
· No limit to the number of pages for submitted manuscripts
· APC (publication fee) will be US $1,500 regardless of the number of pages
(SCEJ members will receive a 30% discount at US$1,050)

The JCEJ, published by the SCEJ, will be the first OA journal published by any chemical engineering society in any country. The SCEJ will take this opportunity to further enhance the value of the JCEJ. 

We ask that you continue to support the JCEJ through your submission, exploring, and citing of papers.

Thank you for your continued patronage.
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